
May is Canadian Jewish Heritage Month 
May is Asian Heritage Month 

 

Monday 
May 15 

Monday Math Games at lunch 

Tuesday 
May 16 

PAC Meeting and AGM @7pm via Teams 

Wednesday 
May 17 

International Day Against Transphobia and Homophobia 
(more information to come from our Staff SOGI Committee) 

Thursday 
May 18 

PAC Hot Lunch – Sushi Lovers – Pre-orders only   
PAC Spring Fun Fair Carnival!  5:00-7:30pm 

Friday 
May 19 

Pro-D Day - no school for students 
 

 

Track and Field at Minoru 
What a fun day 
everyone had at Minoru 
on Thursday!  
We are very proud of our 
student athletes for their 
sportsmanship and 
teamwork.  We’d also 
like to thank all of our 
staff for organizing such 
a successful day!  The 
weather was beautiful and we were so glad that so 
many family members could join us.  Look for more 
photos on Twitter and in the newsletters to come! 
 

Bridge Week-at-a-Glance 
May 15th - 19th, 2023 

 



Camp Reflections from Bridge Students: 
 
À mon avis, pendant mon séjour au Camp Jubilee, je me 
suis rendu compte que l’ambiance était plus agréable 
parce que la vie à Richmond est tellement différente.  J’ai 
remarqué que l’environnement était plus libre et positif où tu 
pouvais faire et dire comme tu voulais. Contrairement à 
Richmond, quelquefois ce n’est pas la même expérience, 
car nous n’avons pas toujours l’espace de parler comme 
nous voulons. J’aime le fait que j’ai eu l’occasion de parler 
avec d’autres élèves dans le programme d’anglais. Nous 
avons aussi rencontré de nouveaux gens avec qui on a joué 
au volleyball. L’équipe de Bridge a gagné plusieurs fois. 
  
Si je pouvais dire quelques commentaires à propos de ce 
que nous avons mangé, la nourriture faite à la maison me 
manquait parce que chez Camp Jubilee, nos repas 
n’étaient pas tellement nourrissants. 
  
En somme, j’ai eu une bonne expérience chez Camp 
Jubilee et j’espère que je peux retourner une autre fois. 
  
Je voudrais aussi remercier Mme Canas, Monsieur Gill et 
Mme Lai qui sont venus avec nous ! 
 
From Sasha in Div. 18. 
 
 
What an amazing camping trip I had this 
year!  The food, the activities, the campground, 
the cabins, everything was beautiful and well 
prepared.  Activities we did were kayaking, 
canoeing, high ropes, team building, archer, 
and even shelter building.  My group even 
spotted an otter in the ocean when we went 
canoeing.  The activities I enjoyed the most 
were kayaking and archery.  Even though I was 
completely soaked after kayaking (warning for 
all of you who plan to kayak; bring an extra pair 
of clothes because you're most likely going to 
be wet at the end!).  I really liked being on 
water, and the scenery was exquisite.  We got to chase a counsellor on our kayaks, race 
with our fellow classmates, and we even learned how to pivot 360 degrees. Overall, I had 
a great experience at Camp Jubilee and I think the future Grade 7's will love going there.  
 
From Winnie in Div. 6 
 



Mark your calendars:  
 
Monday, May 20th   Victoria Day – schools closed 
Thursday, May 25th   Safety Drill 
Thursday, May 25th   PAC Hot Lunch – Subway – Pre-orders only 
Friday, May 26th   McRoberts Band Performance at Bridge 
May 29th – June 2nd   Toonie Talent Show at lunch in the gym 
Wednesday, May 31st  Welcome to Kindergarten afternoon 
Thursday, June 1st   PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza Lunch – Pre-orders only 
Friday, June 2nd   Immunizations for Grades K/1/6/7 
Tuesday, June 6th   Safety Drill 
Thursday, June 8th   PAC Hot Lunch – Fusion Feast – Pre-orders only 
Friday, June 9th    Sports Day 
Thursday, June 15th    PAC Hot Lunch – Sushi Lovers – Pre-orders only 
Tuesday, June 20th   South Arm Swimming and Picnic Day 
Thursday, June 22nd    PAC Hot Lunch – Subway – Pre-orders only 
Friday, June 23rd   Grade 7 Farewell Assembly and Luncheon 
Thursday, June 29th   Last day of school for students 
 
 
 
Summer Learning 
Programs 
Did you know that many of 
Richmond Continuing 
Education Summer 
Learning Programs are FREE 
for BC students who are 
Canadian Citizens, 
Permanent Residents and 
students who have 
Refugee status? 
 

With an array of exciting and enriching courses and camps to choose from, 
your child is sure to have a memorable summer.  Choose from Elementary 
Enrichment, Summer Exploration, Summer Fine Arts, Academic Full Credit, 
Academic Completion, Secondary Enrichment, and Secondary Enrichment 
Skill Building Courses.  Don’t miss out on this opportunity to grow and learn in a 
fun and engaging way!  Sign up now for Summer Learning 2023.  For more 
information visit our website at: www.RichmondCE.ca 
 

Questions? email - rce@sd38.bc.ca or call 604-668-6123 



 

FUN FAIR
Hosted by William Bridge PAC

Come join the fun and connect with our school community!

Thursday May 18th

4:30pm – 5:00pm Early access RSVP ONLY for children with disabilities/ diverse
needs. Please RSVP mailto:williambridgepac@gmail.com

5:00pm -7:30pm Welcome all Bridge students/ staff and families.

3 inflatables, carnival games, cake walk, free zones, 50/50 draw, treats, music
and our famous dunk tank!

Thanks to a generous donor, each Bridge student attending the fair will receive
10 free tickets to use for food/activities. These tickets can be picked up at the
designated booth after 5pm.

Additional tickets for food/ games will be sold for $1 each.

Pre-ordering food is strongly recommended on Munchalunch. Some treats will also
be sold on site. Ordering will be available shortly.

We need volunteers to make this a great event, so PLEASE consider helping.
Your class representative will contact you shortly. THANK YOU for your
continued support.

Thank you for leaving pets at home.



 

Learn more at:
www.ttk.org
604-437-4744

We are also offering a preschool program!
4 year olds Mon/Wed/Fri 9:30-1:30

3 year olds T/Th 9:30-1:30


